October 1, 1968

Mr. Carl J. Walters
Town of Guilderland Supervisor
Town Hall
Willow Street
Guilderland, N. Y.

Dear Siri

At a recent meeting, the officers of our Association voted to support the Town Board's efforts to acquire Tawasentha Park for a public park.

The believe that parks are of benefit to the community and in view of the tremendous growth of our area, the early acquisition of green area is essential.

The recognize that certain problems should be resolved, however, we believe that the Town Board should be permitted to continue negotiations without benefit of a public referendum.

Very truly yours,

President, McKownville Improvement Association.